
From: Shane Bickford  
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2007 5:44 PM 
To: 'David Turner' 
Subject: RE: Updated 230 kV transmission line study plan 
 
David, 
Thanks for the comments and edits.  Regarding your questions below, I will get together with 
Scott and Jim and have a response for you sometime next week. 
  
Have a great 4th of July holiday! 
  
Cheers, 
  
Shane Bickford 
Supervisor of Relicensing 
Public Utility District No. 1 of Douglas County 
1151 Valley Mall Parkway 
East Wenatchee, Washington 98802-4497 
509.881.2208 
  
 


